

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

8th February, 2021

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Tomorrow morning 9th February and possibly next Tuesday 16th February Narnia will be participating in painting a large mural that will become a Welcome sign as part of the Gilgandra main street beautification. Gale Naden has been commissioned to paint this sign and our class has been asked to help in the painting process. We will be painting off site and will return back to school before lunch. If it is possible could you please send in a paint shirt so that we can keep our uniforms clean - just an old shirt to go over the uniform will do the trick.

Thank you,

Renee Cohen Classroom Teacher